
For the Regular City Council Meeting of July 12, 2023 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

Honorable Mayor and Members of the City Council 
 
 
A correction to Agenda Item No. 1 (description below) was determined, 
after the distribution of the regular Agenda packet, and will be requested 
and read aloud by Mayor Pro Tem Buckley Weber at the meeting.  
 
 
CONSENT CALENDAR 
 
1. Approve Minutes of the Regular City Council Meeting of June 28, 2023 

 
 STAFF REFERENCE: CITY CLERK RODRIGUES 
 
 
For City Council consideration, please find attached a copy of the 
requested amendment (in italicized strikeout and underscore).  

 
 
 

Dated:  July 11, 2023  
Kimberly M. Rodrigues, MPPA, MMC 
City Clerk 
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INTERGOVERNMENTAL, SPECIAL PURPOSE COMMITTEE, & DEPARTMENTAL 
REPORTS  
 
Greater Conejo Valley Chamber of Commerce President/CEO, Danielle Borja, provided 
a Chamber Update. 
 
Councilmember Sylvester provided a Las Virgenes/Malibu Council of Governments 
Update. 
 
Mayor Pro Tem Buckley Weber reported that, as Vice Chair on the Environmental 
Policy Committee for CalCities, she attended the first in-person meeting in June and, 
upon receiving guidance from City staff regarding her ability to vote pursuant to the 
City’s legislative platform, she voted against AB 460 and AB 1337, as both of these bills 
would take away local control and give control to the State Water Resources Board, 
however, the Committee approved supporting AB 460 and took a neutral position on AB 
1337. 
 
Mayor Pro Tem Buckley Weber reported that, she attended the first in-person meeting 
of the Environmental Policy Committee for CalCities in June and the Committee was 
asked by CalCities to take a position on AB 460 and AB 1337. As the Vice Chair of the 
Committee, and, as both of these bills would take away local control and give control to 
the State Water Resources Board, she reached out to, and received guidance from, City 
staff regarding her ability to vote pursuant to the City’s legislative platform.  Although the 
Environmental Policy Committee for CalCities approved supporting AB 460, she voted 
against it.  With regards to AB 1337, Mayor Pro Tem Buckley Weber joined the 
Committee in taking a neutral position on AB 1337. 
 
Councilmember Wolf reported that AB 460 was pulled by the author yesterday and 
would not be getting a hearing and AB 1337 would be getting a hearing on July 10, 
2023. 
 
 


